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   What is Scrip?  Itõs fundraising while you shop!  Scrip fundraising gift 
cards are the same gift cards you would normally purchase from a 
retailer in your local retail stores, and they work the same way. Youõll 
find cards you can use at grocery stores, gas stations, restaurants, movie 
theaters, home improvement stores, and more.  You are paying full face 
value for a gift card that can be used in place of cash, checks, or credit 
cards for everyday shopping.  The Church Office will place a group 
order on the dates listed below.  We pay a reduced cost for the gift card 
and immediately òearnó the difference.   

   How Do I Place an Order?  Orders may be  

1. handed to Dedra Beauchamp on a Sunday 

2. placed in the blue pouch on the Narthex Bulletin Board (lower 
right corner) 

3. placed in the Admin Asst Spencer mailbox (lower right corner) 

4. mailed to the Church Office 

5. turned in at the Church Office during office hours 
 

Extra order dates for the holidays:   

November 7 & 21; December 5 & 19 

1st order date for 2017:  Tuesday, January 17, 2017 

Please have all orders to the Church Office by 9:00 am on the order date. 

Order forms can be found in Spencer and on the Narthex bulletin board. 

Shop with Scrip:  

The Easiest & Least Painful 

Fundraiser Ever!  

Scrip by the Numbers  
   Since beginning the scrip program in June 2014, our 
congregation has purchased 1,358 cards which raised $2,331.28 
for us to keep.  Thatõs an extra $80 per month for our general 
operating budget!   
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In a Season of Thanksgiving...  

By Pastor Jeong Park  

Dear Friends,  

   Our spiritual life is meant to lead us to a life of gratitude and joy. In this season of Thanksgiving, I 
hope that you will take a moment to look back on your life steps and discover your own grateful 
memories of Godõs gifts and grace. Unfortunately, our society gradually loses the spirit of 
Thanksgiving. Our society and media pushes us to be good consumers buying more goods in this 
holiday season, rather than taking a moment to appreciate how grateful we are. Truly, Thanksgiving 
ought to be a spiritual practice to be grateful to God for what you have received in your life. What 
are you grateful for?  

   Last month, we lost our two precious members, Virginia Wells (99) and Jewel Gilmore (92). God 
took them to His eternal and everlasting home. I believe that now they rest in Godõs arms. We will 
remember them forever in our hearts. We deeply grieve over our human losses and greatly miss their 
physical absence in our life, but on the other hand, we are so grateful for their lives, wonderful love 
and a great model of faith that they have shared with us on earth. In a spiritual sense, Virginia and 
Jewel were wonderful Godõs gifts that we received in our life journey even though they wonõt be 
physically with us any longer. Because of that, we are still grateful for all unforgettable memories and 
their shared lives with us. Virginia and Jewel, Thank you for your lives and memories!   

   In this season of thanksgiving, I hope that you will find many more reasons why you are so 
blessed and thankful to God, not because of what you have but because of who you are and what 
God has given you in His love and grace. Practicing thanksgiving in our Christian faith is to give our 
thanks to the Lord in our attitude of gratitude.  

   Psalm 136 reminds us of our 
attitude to God. òGive thanks to 
the Lord for he is good, his love 
endures forever.ó Only those who 
experience Godõs goodness and his 
everlasting love can understand the 
meaning of ògiving our thanks to 
the Lord.ó  

 Blessings, 
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Do you have prayer requests? 

Contact Nancy Klanjac (nanklan1@aol.com; 967-5427), so the members of our prayer chain can pray 
for you, or contact the Church Office (office@fairoaksumc.org; 961-6631) to have your requests 

printed in the Acorn. 

   Please continue prayers for Freeman Rittenhouse.  In addition to 
waiting for the correct diagnosis for ongoing health issues, he has 
three recent trips to the ER.  Pray that he will soon be on the road to 
recovery. 

   Pray for the family of Virginia Wells.  Her memorial service 
will be held on Friday, November 4 at 2 pm in our 
Sanctuary.  All are invited.  Cards may be sent to Virginiaõs daughter 
and son-in-law:  Judy and John Evers, 4123 Marshall Avenue, 
Carmichael, CA 95608.  

   Steve Robinson is now in hospice care at home.  Please pray for the 
best possible condition for Steve.  Please pray for strength and 
support for Linda and family.   If you would like to let Linda and 

Steve know you are thinking of them, their address is 9987 River Mist Way, Rancho Cordova, CA 
95670.  

   Kimberly Cole is asking for prayers for healing after her open heart surgery.  Please pray for healing 
and comfort. 

   Please pray for Martha Gilmore and family.  Her mother, Jewel, passed away peacefully in 
her sleep in October.  Her memorial service will be Monday, November 7 at 11 am in our 
Sanctuary.  All are invited. 

   Lyn Gras asks prayers for her friend, Colleen Trant.  Colleen has a brain bleed.  She's on life 
support.  And please pray for Colleen's 3 grandsons who are in her custody.  

   Please pray for Ruby Wicker that she receives the right medication that will control her seizures.  

   Please pray for Chris Globis' family.  Chris' sister passed away in October.  Chris' address is 4801 
Polo Ct., Fair Oaks, CA 95628. 

   Please pray for Emma Grijalva.  She had a stroke.  Pray for healing and comfort.  Emma's address is 
3700 Kimberly Rd., Cameron Park, CA 95682. 

   Owen Elmer continues to battle his esophageal cancer; he is at home on chemo.  4226 Galewood 
Way, Carmichael, CA 95608. 

   Lora Allen continues to battle her lung cancer.  7209 Zelinda Drive, Fair Oaks, CA 95628. 

   Please keep Stan and Alma Andrus, Lola Morphis,  
Norma Bennett, Margy Lauritzen, Lora Allen, 

Steve Robinson, and all of our church members and friends who may not make it to church regularly 
in your prayers. 

Ongoing Prayer Concerns  
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   Choir is looking for additional singers that can help 
us with our Advent Concert, scheduled for 6:00 
PM on December 10th.  Rehearsals are Thursday 
evenings at 7:30 pm in the Sanctuary, and we will 
rehearse the Christmas music for about an hour at the 
beginning of the rehearsal.  Contact Betty 
Karamatova at betty2392@yahoo.com or feel free to 
just show up! 

   Chancel Choir rehearses on Thursdays in the church Sanctuary 
from 7:30 pm ð 9:00 pm.  We welcome all past members and 
encourage anyone who would like to join choir to come to our 
group.  Contact Betty Karamatova at betty2392@yahoo.com if 
you have any questions.  We hope to see you there. 

Chancel Choir Rehearsals  

   On November 6 we will remember our loved ones who have passed away 
this year by reading their names during a special candle lighting ceremony.  
Please let us know who you would like to be remembered by contacting the 
Church Office (office@fairoaksumc.org; 916-961-6631). 

All Saints Sunday is November 6  

Advent Concert Singers  
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